CENTURY ELECTRONICS COMPANY

P. O. BOX 648 COCOA, FLORIDA

11 November 1955

Mr. William E. Thornton N. C. Memorial Hospital c/o Dept. of Anesthesiology Chapel Hill, N. C.

Dear Bill:

Since I have been out of town I have just had the opportunity to read your letter, and I am enclosing a check covering your expense and travel mileage.

A decision will be made this morning as to your contacting patent attorneys in Washington since you will be in that area.

I have not yet had sufficient time to discuss with the staff the other matters mentioned in your letter; however, it is my thought that we will call you this morning, and by the time you get this letter you will have been brought up to date.

Sincerely,

CENTURY ELECTRONICS COMPANY

Mertes.

H. C. Mertes, Vice President

HCM/m